M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 24, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Boone County Area Technology Center

Ventilation System


This project consists of replacement/upgrade of the welding booth mechanical ventilation system and installation of select exhaust hoods and general exhaust for adjacent metal fabrication area and machine shop.  Electrical power upgrades shall be provided to accommodate new/upgraded mechanical ventilation systems, while an additional electrical panel is to be provided to accommodate electrical load requirements of the existing machine shop equipment.  

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the ventilation system, as presented.


Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
